Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 17 June 2016 11:38
To: Planning

Subject: 17 A Howitt Road

Regarding the planning application, | am all for it. What was once a flat for 1-2 people will become
a home for 4 people. Housing is in short supply in London as is space. Maximising space is
therefore only a practical way forward.

Lucy Oldfield
17B Howitt Road

Sent from my iPhone



